
 

 

 
12th January 2022 

 

Dear Year 9 Parent 

Re: Options Parents Information Evening 

 

We were due to hold a meeting regarding the Options Process on Thursday evening this week, but 

have felt in the current climate that it would be better, and safer to send a presentation with all 

the information to you. 

Your child will be taken through this presentation on Thursday during assembly, where they will 

also receive a copy of the Options booklet and their Options letter. Copies of all of these, along 

with the presentation will also be available on the school website 

https://www.kls.herts.sch.uk/parents-information/pastoral/year-9/ by Friday of this week. 

If you have not been through this process before, please can I suggest you watch the presentation 

we have sent and read the options booklet. For those parents who have older students and have 

been through this process before, please note there are some changes to the options blocks, so 

please read the options booklet. 

Options forms are due back by Friday 11th February 2022 – it is not first come, first served, but it is 

important that they are back no later than Friday 11th please.  

Students can sign up for additional interviews (appointment schedule is on Mrs Jennings office 

door, they just need to come and sign up for an appointment) from Friday and if parents have any 

additional questions, please can you use the email KS4Options@kls.herts.sch as it will allow me to 

prioritise these emails. 

I would like to thank you in advance for taking the time to watch the presentation and read the 

options booklet, and wish you good luck in this journey with your child. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs R Jennings 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://www.kls.herts.sch.uk/parents-information/pastoral/year-9/
mailto:KS4Options@kls.herts.sch


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


